
 

Year 1C Newsle,er – Autumn term 2024 

Should you wish to discuss any queries, concerns, or 
questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me at the end of 

the day when the children have been collected. 
Miss Cooper 

Reading at home  

It is important for your child to read regularly at home, this highly 
supports their learning and progress. Please read with your child at 
home at least 4 times a week and sign their diaries. 
Children who read 4 or more times each week will receive a special 
reading reward at the end of every half term.  
 

  

Keeping Fit! 

Our class have PE on Wednesdays  every 
week.  
Please make sure that children have a 
labelled PE bag in school with their kit 
inside. PE kit should include: a t-shirt, 
shorts, a jumper/sweatshirt, jogging 
bottoms and trainers. If your child wears 
tights to school, please also include a pair 
of socks. NO earrings are to be worn on 
PE days. 
 

 

Our learning! 

This half term our topic is ‘Our Local 
Area’, within our Geography lessons 
we will be learning about maps and all 
things Nottingham and the Meadows! 
We will link our English, History and 
Art/DT learning to this topic also. In 
maths our focus is place value within 
10. In our science lessons we will be 
learning about materials and what 
things are made from.  
After the half term our topic will be 
‘The Fire of London’.  
 

Spellings and targets  

Spellings are given out weekly and children are tested on 
Fridays. Please practise at home with your children to 
ensure that they make the most progress possible. 
New targets for the Autumn term will be set for your child 
and you will be able to find these in your child’s diary. 
 

 

Don’t forget to check our 
schools X (formally twitter) 
page to see what activities 
your child gets up to in class 
each week!      
@WelbeckPS 

Attendance and Punctuality  
It is important for all children to attend school every day. 
Learning begins promptly at 8:45am. Please ensure your child 
is on the yard for 8:40am. School finishes at 3:15pm. 
The recommended bedtime is 7:30pm this enables your child 
to be at their best and ready to learn. 

 

Screens 
The recommended screen time (including 
TV) is 1 hour per day.  Please ensure 
your child is not accessing inappropriate 
content for their age.  
 

Important Dates  

9th September - Welcome meeting 
for parents and carers at 3:15 
10th October – Harvest Festival 
assembly at 2:24 
18th October – Break up for half term 

 


